
	
	

	

Dear	Guest,	

	

This	campaign	is	a	collaboration	with	Staatsloterij	and	Lotto.	Unfortunately	Staatsloterij	and	Lotto	are	
only	active	on	the	Dutch	Market.	As	Valk	Exclusief,	we	don’t	want	to	exclude	anyone	from	
participation.	

This	is	why	we	ask	you	to	send	your	personal	‘Gelukslot’	code	together	with	your	frist	name,	last	
name,	postal	code,	house	number	(+	possible	addition),	date	of	birth,	telephone	number	and	e-mail	
address	to:	helpdesk@valkexclusiefgeluk.nl.		

Every	week	a	winner	will	be	announced	for	the	following	prizes:	'win	your	dinner	back'	and	'win	your	
night	at	the	hotel	back',	on	the	Facebook	page	of	Van	der	Valk	Exclusief.	

In	week	10	of	2019	we	will	announce	the	other	prizewinners.	

	

We	wish	you	good	luck!	


